
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Mariners 

No. 7 of 2022 
 

To all ship owners, shipmasters, agents, fishing vessels, pleasure craft users, seafarers, fishery 
organisations and general port users. 

 

Glandore Pier, Glandore Harbour  

Management Plan 

 

Mariners and general port users are advised that, subject to funding, Cork County Council intends to 

introduce new safety and pier management measures at Glandore Harbour. 

As outline on the drawings below this will include: 

- New toe rails and handrails 

- “keep clear areas”  

- Designated temporary storage areas for small crafts 

- Safety signage 

- CCTV cameras 

Under the new plan, storage of small crafts will only be permitted in designated areas and access to 

the break water will have to be kept clear at all times.     

Written comments, remarks and suggestions can be submitted to the Harbour Master, Harbour 

Master’s Office, Skibbereen, P81 RC 21 or by email to berthing@corkcoco.ie  

Submissions must be received by close of business on 02nd May 2022 

 

Comhairle Contae Chorcaí 

Cork County Council 

Oifig Mháistir an Chuain, An Príomh Piara, 

Cionn tSáile, Co. Chorcaí, Éire. 

Fón: +353 21 477 2503 

 

 Harbour Master’s Office 

Main Pier, Kinsale, Co. Cork, Ireland. 

Tel: +353 21 477 2503 ·  

 

 

mailto:berthing@corkcoco.ie


 

- 
 

Julian Renault    

Máistir Cuain Sinsearach  

Snr Harbour Master   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


